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To: Dr. Bernd Friedrichs
Chair, ETSI BRAN

Dear Bernd,

Thank you for your letter of 24 February 2005 (IEEE L802.16-05/016) to the IEEE 802.16 Working Group. We
appreciate the included information and the additional details in the report of Mariana Goldhamer (IEEE
L802.16-05/021).

We are very interested in your new work items addressing fixed/nomadic capabilities in harmonization with the
developing projects in the IEEE 802.16 Working Group.

Regarding your request for permission to excerpt portions of the IEEE 802.16 standards, we are forwarding this
request to IEEE-SA for their response.

For details of our session this week, please see the IEEE 802.16 Session #36 Report:
<http://WirelessMAN.org/meetings/mtg36/report.html>.

Sincerely,

Roger B. Marks
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access

cc: Mariana Goldhamer, IEEE 802.16 Liaison to ETSI BRAN
Terry deCourcelle, Director, International Standards Programs, IEEE-SA
Claudio M. Stanziola, Manager, Standards Licensing and Contracts, IEEE-SA
Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 LAN/MAN Standards Committee
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